
As a former student at Wells College I would like to add my name to the list of people who are 
supporting  Historic Building Designation be given to the contemporary buildings on campus, Campbell 
and Barler.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Margaret Manring  
 
Dear Members of the Village Board: 
 
Ron and I are hereby voicing our support to have the Campbell and Barler buildings on the Wells 
Campus designated as historic.  
 
Thank you,  
*** 
Milene Z. Morfei 
 
To the village clerk,  
 
I would like to broadly vocalize my support for  
Local Landmark designation for Barler & Campbell halls.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rachel Snyder ‘11 Wells alum  
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
We alums are very concerned about the preservation of the Barler and Campbell buildings at Wells. 
When we were students we heard that the Long Library, designed by the same firm of architects, of 
course, was listed by top architects as one of the ten most important buildings in the United States. It’s 
imperative that these buildings be preserved. 
 
Thank you so much for your work. 
Yours in Wells, Mary Mitchell Goodman (Twitch, at Wells) 
globalmarygoodman@gmail.com 
 
Hello, 
I am former faculty member of Wells College for 18 years in the academic area of the Arts. I spent a 
great deal of time in Barler, Campbell and of course Long  Library. I am writing to support any and all 
efforts in the designation and value of the architectural historical significance and design of these 
buildings on the campus of Wells and part of the culture and identity of the village of Aurora. 
Feel free to contact me for any reason regarding this matter  
 
Professor Emeritus,  
SUNY Empire State University 
 
Susan Forbes, MFA  AEA  SDC 
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